
 

Agape Center SML Covid-19 Update – June 2020 

 

Stepping back into normal, there will be a few changes. First of all, we will be 

following Virginia’s Phase 2 guidelines for limited capacity, physical distancing and 

heightened sanitary and disinfection practices. Main points: 

• Clients must wear a mask when they come into the Agape Center unless 

they have a medical condition. When they are inside, it will be up to them 

whether or not they keep the mask on. In the mentor rooms, however, 

both the mentor and the client must be wearing masks. Clients will be 

encouraged to wear masks in the Store. Toy Room will be closed. 

• No more than 1 person or child may accompany a client in the store. 

• The given number of clients in the various client areas will be kept to a 

minimum. Chairs in the lobby and the hallway will be spaced apart. 

• All mentor rooms will be open. Mentor and client and any one 

accompanying client required to wear masks. 

• Plexi shields have been installed at the front desk, the appointment desk 

and in the USDA office. 

• Hand sanitizer and masks will be available throughout the Agape Center. 

• Client may get out of their cars to check the “Free” table, to load their 

groceries, household goods and furniture. Again, they will be encouraged to 

keep their masks on and the number of people in the outside areas will be 

monitored. 

• The Gift Shop will be open. There will be many  clients “shopping” for their 

birthday basket since none have been given out in recent months. Wearing 

of masks is encouraged. 

• A written document has been prepared for our Spanish speaking clients 

with instructions explaining what they are to do under the current 

conditions. 


